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Press Release, April 14, 2021 

Formpipe and Danish 

Landbrugsstyrelsen intends to 

sign an agreement worth 

approximately DKK 50 Million. 

The software company Formpipe Software and Danish 

Landbrugsstyrelsen (Board of Agriculture) have agreed to sign an 

agreement on further development of the solution that Formpipe for 

several years has developed on behalf of Landbrugsstyrelsen. The 

agreement will run for two years and the value is estimated at 

approximately DKK 50 Million. Within the framework of the agreement, 

Landbrugsstyrelsen acquires the right to procure continued operation and 

development via a third party after June 2023.   

 “We have had a very good collaboration with Landbrugsstyrelsen for 

many years to develop the system our client uses to administer payments 

of EU grants to Denmark’s farmers. The fact that we have now agreed 

and signed this agreement means that the collaboration will continue for 

at least another two years, which is of course very gratifying.” says 

Christian Sundin, CEO of Formpipe. 

The agreement is subject to the usual standstill period within the 

framework of the rules that apply in a public procurement, which means 

that it may be appealed. During the second quarter of 2021, the parties 

will jointly carry out the analysis required to determine the exact scope of 

the assignment, which means that it will enter into force on June 30, 

2021. If the terms change or the scope of the agreement deviates 

materially from the estimated order value, Formpipe will communicate 

this as soon as possible. 

For additional information, contact: 

Christian Sundin, President and CEO of Formpipe, +46 705 67 73 85
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